
On 07/27/2022 1:18 PM Robert T Coyne <coynert@aol.com> wrote:

To : Chair Manchester ZBA and Board Members

From : Robert Coyne 115 Beach St

Subject: Town Sewer Connection

It is my understanding the Project has now gone from constructing a Sewerage Treatment Plant on site, 

as would normally be a stipulation for a Building Permit of this scope, to applying for a connection to our

already challenged sewerage treatment plant.

This is unacceptable and a valid reason alone to reject this project as now presented.

All of the residents of Eagle Head, Smith's Point and the Upper Beach area are all on septic or cesspool 

systems.

We would like to be considered First to be placed on Town Sewerage before the Town agrees to open 

up this highly regarded asset to a major new contributor to our fragile system.

Additionally, I am told that the Septic system at The Singing Beach Bath House is going to need 

replacement in the near future, resulting in a major seasonal strain as well. 

Logic and Public Health concerns warrants a NO vote as this present application is written.

Thank You

Respectfully,

Robert T Coyne




